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Greetings Walsh Families,

       Welcome Spring! As we head into the our final months of the 21-22 school
year we continue to be amazed by our students and community!  Not only are
the students working hard in the classroom but they are enjoying playing
organized sports with El Toro's Boys and Girls Club at lunch recesses 3 times
a week. For those that prefer non-sport activities we have been able to provide
a space to relax and read. The garden area is open once a week where our
volunteer 5th graders read books or explore our planted boxes with our
younger students.  And of course, students are always available to go into our
Care room to play board games, to color or to read. 


     Are you looking for activities to do over break?  

The district staff and PEI will be at the Morgan Hill Library on the 12th. We also
have the YMCA offering a camp over spring break.  


The YMCA in collaboration with Morgan Hill Unified School District will be hosting a
camp at Barrett YMCA during this Spring Break. This camp is being offered to any
student k to the 5th grade that qualifies for the Free and Reduced Meal
Program for free(FRMP). If the student doesn’t qualify for FRMP the camp is
available for a fee of $280 (all 5 days). 

Information Needed:


Student Name:
Grade:
Parent Name:
Parent Phone number:
Parent Email Address:

Camp Details:

Barrett YMCA

Hours 8:00am-5:00pm (it is a day camp)

MHUSD will provide meals 

Participants must plan to attend the whole week.

They will be offering STEAM, Nutrition & Physical Activities throughout the week for
the campers.

Social Emotional Lessons in April 

April is a month filled with activities and lessons to increase our students' mindset.
 Students will begin this week with "I Can" statements.  They will determine their
strengths and learn about the power of yet.  

 We will also be celebrating Poetry Month and Earth Day.  Please ask your students
about these weekly lessons.  


OPEN House

Join us on the 26th. 

We are proud to announce that we will have a few performances to start the evening
off. Our first, second and third graders will be performing their folklorico dance.
 Each class will perform  one song at the following times: 

1st grade-5:30      2nd grade-5:45       3rd grade 6:00

There will be dinner options! Pupusas, tacos and agua frescos will be available to
purchase in the front of the school. Tables will be set up on the grass near the
office. 


Classrooms will be open from 6pm-7pm to walk around and witness the
tremendous amount of work they have done all year. 

   

Upcoming Events

April 11-18 Spring Break-No
school  

April 19-School Resumes

Elac Meeting 8:30 in the Library

 April 20

School Site Council Meeting 3-4

Home and School Club Meeting
5-6


April 26  Open House


Order Here--Walsh Spiritwear


https://www.parentsquare.com/
https://www.parentsquare.com/schools/12171/users/12258190
https://www.monacoapparel.com/collections/local-schools

